RUBY REBEKAH LODGE MEETING

Mrs. Norma Fummerton N.G. and Mrs. Georgina Davis V.G. presided for the regular meeting of Ruby Rebekah Lodge on Wednesday, November 26.

Mrs. Davis reported for the Sick and Visiting Committee sending cards to Mrs. Lily Wilson and Inez McKevitt. A sympathy card was sent to the Gerow family and flowers to bereaved members.

Members were reminded of the C.P.T. meeting to be held on Sunday, December 7 at 8:00 p.m. at the home of Gladys Hamilton.

Correspondence included a note from Mrs. Martha Huller and the Royal Canadian Legion Br. 109.

Mrs. Davis and Mrs. Helen D'Arcy will coconvene the Christmas party on December 10th following Lodge. Mrs. Hamilton will arrange a program. The "Pot Luck" lunch committee are Mesdames A. Farrow, J. Fisher, M. Gordon, E. Haapa, R. Miller and E. Johnson. All members invited to attend and bring lunch of their choice. The "Unknown Friend" program will be renewed. Members may submit their names and information to Mrs. Helen Wallace prior to the next meeting.



The photo above shows Chairman of the Kinsmen Club of Schreiber, Pat Dunn presenting the trophy for the 1st Annual Molson Polka Award to the winners, Mr. and Mrs. Ed Borutski This contest was held at the Kinfest held in Schreiber recently. Runner up was Mr. and Mrs. Eric Opas.



FIRSTUS *

Men's Winter Ski Jackets

and Nylon

Parkas REDUCED 20%

Boy's Parkas -Ski Jackets & snowmobile suits

REDUCED 20%

Girls & Ladies Jackets

REDUCED 20%



WATCH FOR FLIER TO BE DELIVERED WEDNESDAY, DECEMBER 3rd

> FOR YOUR CONVENIENCE THE FOLLOWING HOURS WILL PREVAIL THROUGH DECEMBER UNTIL CHRISTMAS:

Monday to Saturday -9 a.m. to 5:30 p.m.

Fridays - 7 to 9 p.m. until Xmas Also 7 to 9 p.m. the following evenings:

- Thursday, December 18

- Monday, December 22

- Tuesday, December 23

TERRACE BAY, ONT.

